
Ridgewood High School Girls Lacrosse 

K-5
th

 Grade Pajama Party 

 

To benefit the Making Headway Foundation 

Parents, here’s a chance for a night out without the kids!  The Varsity Girls lacrosse team is offering 

their babysitting services from 6:30-9 p.m. on Friday, March 18th at RHS in Gym 1. There will be age 

appropriate games, food and fun all evening.  Your child(ren) are welcome for all or part of the 

evening!   

*Proceeds from this event will benefit the Making Headway Foundation, which is dedicated to the 

care and comfort of children with brain and spinal cord tumors.   

 

Friday, March 18th 

6:30-9 p.m. 

RHS Gym 1 

For girls and boys in grades k-5 

“Wear your PJ’s” 

Donations Appreciated 

 

*The RHS Girls Varsity team is participating in the Gains for Brains Lax Showcase in Long Island, NY on April 16
th

.  This 

showcase features the 12 top teams in the Tri-State area playing lacrosse for a great cause – the Making Headway 

Foundation. Questions?  Contact Ann Daly, RHS Girls Lacrosse Boosters Board Member, at dalytreat@optonline.net 
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